FEB 14 1919

Bart Starr qor's Office
Head Coach & General Manager Gover

February 9, 1979

Mr. Victor Atiyeh, Governor

State Capitol

Salem, Oregon 97310

Dear Vic:

A brief note in response to your recent letter.

I just want to mention that all of us enjoyed meeting
you when you attended our game in Los Angeles. Was
nice to have you with us.

In response to your inquiry concerning the Packer
jacket, we are working on your request and will keep
in touch.

Hope this note finds you enjoying a very special 1979
filled with much promise and challenge.

Best Wishes.

Sincerely,

P o

Bart Starr

BStarr/dk

Green Bay Packers / 1265 Lombardi Avenue, Green Bay, Wisconsin 54303 / Telephone (414) 494-2351



Bart Starr
Head Coach & General Manager

March 24, 1980

Governor Vic Atiyeh

State Capitol

State of Oregon

Salem, Oregon 97310

Dear Governor Atiyeh:

As the attached copy of my letter to Tim Marsh will indicate,
we are genuinely sorry the plaque was obviously lost or
stolen in shipment.

You will be receiving another shortly with our best wishes.
We will also put you on our mailing list immediately so that
you will have an opportunity to "track" us a little more
closely throughout the year.

Best Wishes.

Sincerely,

Ba arr

BStarr/dk

Green Bay Packers / 1265 Lombardi Avenue, Green Bay, Wisconsin 54303 / Telephone (414) 494-2351



Bart Starr
Head Coach & General Manager

COMMUNICAT {ONS

MAR 3 L 1960

(;overmor's Uttice
State of Gregon

March 24, 1980

Mr. Tim Marsh
Communications Assistant
Office of The Governor
Salem, Oregon 97310

Dear Tim:

In reply to your letter of March 17th, I will attempt
to reply while wiping the egg from our face.

Obviously the plagque we had made up for the Governor
was lost in the mail as I assumed he had received it
sometime ago.

We will have another one made up immediately as well
as a green Packer jacket and will send them as soon as
the work is completed.

Please express our apologies to the Governor for the
delay but, as I stated earlier, I assumed he had
received the plaque months ago.

Best Wishes.

Sincerely,

Bart Starr

BStarr/dk

Green Bay Packers / 1265 Lombardi Avenue, Green Bay, Wisconsin 54303 / Telephone (414) 494-2351



